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Jeff Watson

From: Christine Johnson <ridgecrest6@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 5:21 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Cc: Rick
Subject: RE: Big Buck Ridge and Meadow Ridge

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Watson, 
  
Rick and I purchased lot #10 in the Meadow Ridge development in the spring of 2014 and believed 
that all of the people that used the road would be taking part in the maintenance of it. 
  
  
We received notice that there is a new development being talked about that would use our road and 
our gate but not be required to pay any maintenance. 
  
That is wrong. 
  
How would you feel if someone used what you paid for and was not required to participate in the cost 
of maintenance? 
  
Please review the subdivision of Big Buck Ridge and consider the consequences of going forward 
without further investigation and dialogue between the existing properties called Meadow Ridge. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Rick and Christine Johnson 
1014 Silver Springs Way 
Stanwood WA 98292 
360-629-3195 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 


